
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a super relaxing weekend! Mrs Tagger and Selina 

We have achieved so much this week! We were excited to learn about Chinese New Year and 
learn facts about China. We have so much to learn so we will continue to learn about the 

celebration and country next week. This week, we have also been talking about staying safe on 
the internet as it was Safer Internet Day on the 5th February. We read the stories ‘Chicken 

clicking’ and ‘Goldilocks’, which were brilliant stories to help young children understand how to 
stay safe online. 

Dates for your diary 
Thursday 14th February – Non-uniform day. Please dress in red/pink. £1 per child.  

Friday 15th February: Class Acorn assembly 

18-22nd February: Half term 

 

  8th February 2019 

Acorn Acorn 

Let’s celebrate! 
Below are a few pictures of our celebrations this week. We have made dragons, built the Great Wall of China, written Chinese 

scrolls with Chinese numbers and learnt a few facts about Pandas. We have enjoyed finding out about the Chinese zodiac signs 
and finding out what our own sign is. 

 

 

Home learning:  
This week we have learnt numbers 13 and 14. The children have explored ways of making these numbers and practised writing 

them. We are learning that a ‘teen’ number starts with a 1. 
You could help at home by counting beyond 10 and spotting our new numbers on a numberline. Numberblocks on Cbeebies now 

have an introduction to 11,12,13,14 1nd 15 so have a look on their website. 

Please cut off this slip, sign and return to school on Monday 

 

Signed: _________________________    Child’s name: _________________________ 

 

Notes. 
Please provide your child with their assembly costume by 13th February. Please come and see us if you need any 

support with costumes. Many thanks. 


